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Glass Container Manufacturing: Rail Transportation
Background:
Glass container manufacturers and their raw materials suppliers utilize rail daily to transport materials to plants and finished product to market. As these manufacturing facilities run 24-hours a day, seven days a week, efficient rail transportation is vital to their operations and the jobs they provide. In fact, many glass container and supplier plants are specifically situated adjacent to rail lines in order to more efficiently bring materials and product to market.  
Since 2001, freight rail rates have doubled, negatively impacting a broad spectrum of businesses and industries. Rail transportation can comprise 60% of the overall product cost to a glass container manufacturer.
Ongoing Concerns with CSX Service:

· Rail cars scheduled to be released by CSX often take several days additional days (in many instances, over week) to arrive at intended destinations.

· Ordered rail cars frequently sent to wrong locations, requiring GPI member companies to re-adjust planning and scheduled delivery of raw materials.

· GPI member companies are assessed with frequent expedite and demurrage fees when a switch is missed due to circumstances outside of their control, (i.e. rail bunching and congestion.) These fees are often assessed after 24 hours, an unreasonable timeframe for such charges to be levied.

· Insufficient communication between CSX and GPI member companies on rail car status.

GPI and its Member Companies are Supportive of the Following Policies:
· Accelerating the process for determining whether freight rates are reasonable for shippers with few or no effective alternatives to rail by setting deadlines in the STB decision-making process.

· More efficient, simplified, and less costly rate-review methodologies.
· Consideration and approval of the “competitive switching” proposal before the STB.
· STB’s authority to initiate an investigation, rather than await filing of a shipper complaint. 

· A fully appointed STB Board, for more collaborative and efficient decision-making.
The Glass Packaging Institute (www.gpi.org), the trade association representing the North American glass container industry, also includes dozens of supplier member companies that provide raw materials, recycled glass, equipment, labeling, and other elements that comprise the overall glass container industry.

For more information on these issues or questions, please contact Jim Wise (jwise@pacellp.com) or Bryan Vickers (bvickers@pacellp.com); 703-518-8600. To learn more about GPI, visit www.gpi.org.
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